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MEMO 
 

March 3, 2025 

 

TO:  Kerry Bigelow, City Clerk 

CC:  Karina L. Lafarga, Deputy City Clerk  

FROM: Mayor John McCann 

RE:  Board and Commission Appointments 

 

 

 

The Mayor would like to recommend Guillermo A. Castillo for appointment to the Charter 

Review Commission. Guillermo A. Castillo will replace former Commissioner Scofield. 

 

Please place this item on the March 11th Council agenda for ratification.  

 

 

Yours in service,  

Mayor John McCann 




